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To Portland Planning Board: 

My name is Trevor Watson and I own 33 West Street, I support Renewal Housing
Associates development proposal for One Joy Place.  This has been an eyesore for over
a decade and this inventive proposal should be applauded as it will significantly enhance
this area which should be of critical concern for the city due to close proximity to Reiche
School. 

I'm also very impressed with the thoughtful consideration to accommodate developments
parking burden while simultaneously improving city infrastructure via public/private
mutually beneficial plan which will generate a continued revenue stream, while also
increasing spaces available to Reiche School. 

This project will be a great benefit to the neighborhood, school and create much needed
housing.  Todd and gang should be commended for this proposal, as well as their history
of reaching out to the neighborhood throughout this process. 

Thank you,

TEW 


